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From: Christopher Beucher <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 7:21 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Comments on Midas Gold project

Attn: Linda Jackson, 
 
I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many reasons why I am excited 
for Midas Gold's project to come to life and I hope through my comments you will understand why. 
 
The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the project. Estimate 
show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The economic benefits tied in with the 
environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the 
state and the general population. 
 
. The comment period provides plenty of time to read the DEIS and submit comments. Reviewing Midas Gold's plans it is 
clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the environment and keeping the community safe. I urge you to 
permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative two and keep this project moving forward. The comment period has 
been extended by 15 days once already, please keep the comment period to 60 days, so we can prevent additional 
delays. Further extensions of the comment period are unnecessary and will needlessly delay the project. 
For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as it is 
important to all Idahoans 
Thank You, 
 
 
Christopher Beucher 
 


